
PAYMENT OF LEISURE MEMBERSHIP BY DIRECT DEBIT 

 

Firstly, we’d like to take this opportunity to thank all of our Leisure Lifestyle customers that 
have returned to visiting our leisure centres. Your support has been very much appreciated 
and warmly received by our staff teams. 
 
Throughout the last 18 months, during the periods of site closures, all Direct Debits were frozen 
and since re-opening our sites to our customers, all Direct Debit collections were reduced by 
50%.  However, following the announcement by Welsh Government that Wales has moved 
into Coronavirus Alert Level 0, our facilities have re-opened and opening hours have returned 
to normal.  Therefore from 1st October 2021 our pricing structure will return to levels applied 
before the Covid-19 pandemic enforced closures in March 2020. 
 
The table below shows our membership prices from 1st October 2021. We will collect the new 
amount from your account on the 1st October 2021.  Subsequent direct debit collections for the 
same amount will be debited from your account within 3 working days of the 1st day of each 
calendar month. 
 

 
 

 
All ‘frozen’ Direct Debits will be reactivated, therefore if you have previously contacted us to 
freeze your membership please contact the Customer Service Team: Tel: 01443 863072 or 
Email: leisure@caerphilly.gov.uk to discuss how we can support you at this time. 

 

Mae'r ddogfen hon ar gael yn Gymraeg, ac mewn ieithoedd a fformatau eraill ar gais.
This document is available in Welsh, and in other languages and formats on request.


